
Jane Lick, Easton, PA.
I oppose the proposed Penn East pipeline specifically in the area of mile 
markers 71.5 to 72.5 due to first hand knowledge of runoff.  In the area 
of mile marker 71.5 and the entire 400-foot area to be considered, the 
runoff has been so extensive as to cause a ditch along the road, which 
has to have stones added occasionally. Otherwise, there would be a very 
deep drop off immediately adjacent to the road. The removal of hundreds 
or thousands of trees just west of that area will most definitely add to 
this problem.

According to americanforests.org, a 5% increase in tree cover can offer a 
2% decrease in runoff. It can only presumed that a 100% decrease in trees 
will drastically increase the runoff. Additionally, 1 tree is able to
absorb 48 pounds of carbon dioxide and supply oxygen for 2 people, 
according to that same site. We need to keep every single tree that we 
possible can in order to absorb the pollution that we already have since 
the increase in pollution will be exacerbating the climate change.

It is then proposed to cross preserved farmland and through Fry’s Run, 
which is a High Quality Cold Water Fishery and Migratory Fishery. A 
Lancaster County farmer indicated in an article on Lancaster Online that 
his crops growth is stunted over the pipeline compared to an area 10 feet 
away from the right of way, and this is 24 years after that particular 
pipeline was installed. This preserved farmland will be subjected to that 
lose of productivity.

The USDA Forest Service’s Strategic Energy Framework of 2011 listed their 
number 1 goal is “to significantly contribute to national energy 
security, environmental quality, and economic opportunities through 
sustainable land management, energy production, and conservation.”  The 
Forest Service plans to contribute to sustainable production of renewable 
and non-renewable energy through management of National Forest lands, 
State, tribal and private lands. The biofuels produced is a positive step 
to get the United States on track with production of renewable energy.  
This will not be an option of the clear-cut is used to destroy thousands 
of trees along this route.  

I urge you to deny PennEast permission to build this pipeline.
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